
 

 

Our Ref:  JLE 
 
 
2 March 2017 
 
 
To: All Parents/Carers 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am just writing to let you know that on Wednesday 15 March 2017 we will be holding the 
second of our Meet the Head evenings.  On this occasion the focus of the evening will be student 
rewards - the way forward. 
 
We hope you can join us for the evening which will start at 6.30pm.  Both myself and Catherine 
Prentice - Assistant Headteacher, Behaviour and Attendance will be present. 
 
Refreshments, including chicken curry and chilli, will be available.  If you would like to attend 
please could you complete the slip below, giving an indication of numbers and any special 
dietary requirements and return to Debbie Simpson at the school.  Alternatively please email 
debbie.simpson@gps.n-yorks.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Julian Leader 
Headteacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Name of Student:            
 
I/We would like to attend the Meet the Head evening at GPS on Wednesday 15 March 2017.  
 
Number of people attending:      
 
Special Dietary Requirements:          
 
Signed:          (Parent/Carer) 
Please return to Debbie Simpson at the School no later than Friday 10 March 2017 
 


